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Food Truck Festival Update #2 

 
Copperas Cove, Texas – In support of the upcoming Food Truck Festival the Copperas Cove 
City Park, located at 1206 W Avenue B, will temporarily close to the public on Saturday, 
September 22, 2018 from 11am to 5pm to allow for a safe and injury free set up. The park 
will re-open once again for event parking at 5pm and festival gates will open at 6pm.  
 
The 2nd Annual Food Truck Festival hours are 6pm to 10pm and will include activities for the 
entire family, to include: a line-up of various food trucks, beer & wine tents, live music, adult 
activities (horseshoes, washers, etc.), bounce houses and much more. The Food Truck 
Festival is family oriented and suitable for all ages. Entry is $5 per car load. Parking passes 
may be pre-purchased at the Parks & Recreation Office through September 21st. 
 
Questions or concerns should be directed to Ashley Gilmore, Parks & Recreation 
Administrative Assistant, at agilmore@copperascovetx.gov or (254)542-2719. 
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